
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

W3F1-2014-0056 
 
September 08, 2014 
 
Mr. Marc L. Dapas 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region IV 
RidsRgn4MailCenter@nrc.gov 
 
 
Subject: Waterford 3 Request for 95001 Inspection 

Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3 (Waterford 3) 
Docket No. 50-382 
License No. NPF-38   

 
Reference: 1. NRC Letter, Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3 – NRC Inspection 

Report 05000382/2013008; Preliminary White Finding, dated January 30, 
2014. (ML14030A616)  

 
 2.  NRC Letter, Final Significance Determination of White Finding and Notice 

of Violation; NRC Inspection Report 05000383/2014009, dated March 28, 
2014. (ML14086A768) 

 
 3.  NRC letter, Follow-up Assessment Letter for Waterford Steam Electric 

Station, Unit 3, dated April 2, 2014. (ML14093A093) 
 
Dear Mr. Dapas: 
 
In References 1 and 2, the NRC identified a White Finding associated with the Emergency 
Diesel Generator Exhaust Fan Train B.  In Reference 3, the NRC notified Waterford 3 of 
its intent to conduct a supplemental inspection in accordance with NRC Inspection 
Procedure 95001.  This letter provides written notification that Waterford 3 is prepared for 
your review of this issue. 
 
This report contains no new commitments.  Please contact John Jarrell, Regulatory 
Assurance Manager, at (504) 739-6685 if you have questions regarding this information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
MRC/LEM 
 

Entergy Operations, Inc. 
17265 River Road 
Killona, LA 70057-3093 
Tel 504-739-6660 
Fax 504-739-6678 
mchisum@entergy.com 

Michael R. Chisum 
Site Vice President 
Waterford 3 
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 

 

Mr. Greg Werner, Acting Chief, Project Branch E 
U. S. NRC, Region IV 
Greg.Werner@nrc.gov 

 

 

NRC Project Manager for Waterford 3 
Michael.Orenak@nrc.gov 
 

 

NRC Senior Resident Inspector for Waterford 3 
Frances.Ramirez@nrc.gov 
Chris.Speer@nrc.gov 
 

 


